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            March 26, 2021 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  
Below is the summary for this week: 

 
Data Total 

District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 2 2 0 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.25% 0.46% 0.00% 0.00% 
Year to Date Cases*                 

(August 2020 – Present) 94 63 24 3 

   Change in Cases from Last 
Week   -5      -4   0 -1 

 
*Year to date, 80 households account for the 94 positive cases and the total number includes all 
students and staff. 

 
The district did identify 5 individuals in close contact this week, due to transportation. 

 
Once again, we want to thank you for your many efforts to keep our schools operating and your students 
healthy.  We ask that you continue to remain diligent over spring break and make safe choices so we 
can continue our school year with little interruptions.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your building.   
 
Happy Spring Break! 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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